
Welcome to Nationwide Children’s Hospital.  We are looking forward to you joining our team in the near 
future.  Due to the COVID-19 updated Exposure Restrictions, the Hospital New Employee Orientation 
program has been revised.  Other than a packet pick-up & brief presentation, orientation will be moved 
to an online format. 
 
Please read carefully for details below: 
• You will need to pick up your packet & attend a brief presentation on your start date.  Your recruiter 

will be in touch the week prior to your start in order to provide details & instructions.   
• This will take place in the Near East Office Building (431 S 18th Street) & parking will be available at 

the gravel lot (corner of 18th and Main) – See map below. 

• During your pick-up time/brief presentation, you will be provided your employee badge, parking 
assignment, system login information, and a welcome packet containing pertinent information & 
instructions.  You will also be asked to complete a couple pieces of paperwork during this time.   

 
As always, if you have any questions or need any assistance, please reach out to your recruiter. 
 
Parking & Packet Pick-Up Map: 
 
 
 


